
Community Enhancement Program 

The Community                            
Enhancement Crew consists of four full-time  

Community Enhancement  
staff members.  

 
The Community                                  

Enhancement Crew    
proactively patrols and removes illegal 

dumps from the community.   
 

They also assist with  
Community Enhancement events,  

Public Works,  
Household Hazardous Waste and other 

functions throughout the Town. The crew 
works Monday through Saturday. 

20,216 pounds of  
trash and debris 

 was collected in October 

 

On Saturday, October 15, 2022, between the hours of 8:00am 

and 2:00pm, Community Enhancement staff  hosted a  

Neighborhood Cleanup at  Lion’s Park. 200 citizens         

participated in the event bringing a total of 27 tons of trash 

and debris, 4 tons of  recyclables, and 5 tons of green waste.  

7 front loader trash trucks from Burrtec were used to            

collect the trash and debris along with 2 bins for recyclables 

and 2 bins for green waste.  

 
 

TOP 5 CODE 
VIOLATIONS IN  

OCTOBER 
 
 

• Illegal Dumping 
 

• Trash and Debris 
 

• Graffiti 
 

• Inadequate 
Commercial Source 
Separation 

 

• Parking on 
Unimproved Surface 
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P A G E  2  C O D E  E N F O R C E M E N T  

Proactive and Reactive Cases  

338 Proactive and Reactive 
Cases Were  

Opened in October 

Officers Responded to 156 
Reactive Cases  

Officers conducted 219 
Property Maintenance 

Inspections  

148 Tires dropped off at 
Household Hazardous Waste. 

224 Waste Management  
Plans Submitted 

182 Proactive Cases Were 
Opened by Officers 

Property Maintenance  
Inspections 
 
 
Number of Properties  
Inspected: 219 
 
 
 
Fees Collected: $27,393.00 

Graffiti 
 
 
 
45 graffiti cases were opened 
 
9% of the graffiti cases opened  
in October were opened proactively  
by  officers. 
 
 

P A G E  3  

Code Enforcement Spotlight  

 

On July 28, 2022, Code Enforcement responded to the 13400 block of 
Kiowa Road for a complaint of trash and debris and prohibited fencing 

material attached to the fence. Upon the officer’s arrival, they          
observed the trash and debris along the side of the residence and      

unapproved fencing material attached to the chain link fence. A Notice 
of Violation was sent to the property owner and tenant to bring the 
property into compliance. On October 3, 2022, an inspection was    

conducted and all violations had been abated.  

Did you know? 

AVMC 6.30.030 B. Hazardous Obstructions.   
Any obstacle, landscaping or object reaching a height higher than 30 inches which obstructs the view of traffic 
is considered an obstruction.  


